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Friday 15th Dec 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Throughout the next week children will be taking part in lots of different Christmas celebrations within their classes and as 

part of whole school events. 

 

On Wednesday and Thursday, the children will be seeing Santa. The children will visit our school grotto and receive a 

special present.  This will then be followed by our Breakfast with Santa on the last day of term on Friday 22nd December. 

We are asking families to send their child with their favourite breakfast items (food cannot be warmed up) into school that 

morning to have with Santa and dress in Christmas colors or party clothes ready to party in the afternoon.  

 

We would like to wish all our families a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

Many Thanks 

 
Carrie Dudfield 

Upper School Lead  
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